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ASX Announcement 
25 September 2025 

THE STAR GOLD COAST LICENCE SUSPENSION DEFERRED  

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX: SGR) (The Star) refers to the attached media release 
issued this afternoon by the Acting Queensland Attorney General and Minister for Justice and Integrity 
confirming that the Crisafulli Government has: 

• deferred the suspension of The Star Gold Coast’s casino licence until 30 September 2026*; and  

• extended the Special Manager’s appointment to 30 September 2026. 

The Star also confirms it has received separate confirmation from the Queensland Government and the 
Commissioner for Liquor and Gaming confirming the deferral of the suspension and the extension of 
the Special Manager for The Star Gold Coast and requiring the extension of the appointment of the 
External Advisor for The Star Brisbane to 30 September 2026.  

The Star’s Group CEO and Managing Director, Steve McCann, said: 

“We acknowledge there is more work to do, but we are pleased the Special Manager has recognised 
the steady progress on The Star’s remediation efforts, including those measures identified as key 
priorities. 

The Star is committed to continuing its transparent and constructive relationship with the Special 
Manager and External Advisor, the Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation, Queensland and the 
Queensland Government, and demonstrating to all its stakeholders its suitability as a licence holder as 
soon as possible.” 
*The Star Gold Coast licence suspension was previously deferred to 30 September 2025. 

 
Authorised by: 

Anne Ward  
Chairman 

For further information:  

Financial analysts  
and shareholders 

Matthew Gregorowski – Sodali & Co Tel: +61 422 534 755 

Media Helen Karlis – Sodali & Co 

Karryn Wheelans – Group Head of Media 

Tel: +61 404 045 325 

Tel: +61 431 151 009 

 

  

 




	ASX Announcement
	For further information:

